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Mark Elsner is the bureau chief of the South Florida Water Management District’s (SFWMD) Water Supply Bureau. His responsibilities include the development and implementation of regional water supply plans, the facilitation of conservation and the development of alternative water supplies. This includes water reuse, local government planning, the District’s cooperative funding program and resource evaluation.

He has been with the SFWMD for 30 years and involved in water resource management and water reuse in south Florida for 34 years. He is a registered professional engineer in Florida and has an engineering degree from Penn State. He was an officer with WateReuse Florida for 10 years and currently serves as an adviser to the section. 
